
May 1,2002 

The Honorable Sheila C. Bair 
Assistant Secretary of the Treasury 
Chief Counsel’s Office 
Office of Thrift Supervision 
1700 G Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20552 
ATTN: Study on GLBA Information Sharing 

RF,: Comments on the GLBA Information Sharing Study 

FleetBoston Corporation (“FleetBoston’) is pleased to offer the following comments with 
respect to the above-referenced GLBA Information Sharing Study on behalf of itself and its 
primary banking subsidiary, Fleet National Bank (“FNB”). FleetBoston is the seventh largest 
financial holding company in the United States as of March 3 1,2002, based on total assets. 
FleetBoston’s principal businesses include: consumer financial services, including domestic 
retail banking and credit cards; wholesale banking, including commercial finance, corporate 
banking and small business services; wealth management and brokerage, including asset 
management and retail brokerage and securities clearing; international banking including full 
service banking in key Latin American markets; and capital markets, including investment 
banking, brokerage market-making and principal investing. 

FleetBoston, hereby, respectfully submits comments in response to the notice and request for 
comments for the Study on Information Sharing Practices Among Financial Institutions and 
Their Afftliates. At the onset, we wish to express appreciation to the Department of the 
Treasury, in conjunction with the federal functional regulatory agencies and the Federal Trade 
Commission, for conducting this study as required by the Gramm-Leach-Bliley Act (“GLBA”) 
of 1999. 

For the purposes of the questions and comments below, we understand the terms “information” 
and “confidential customer information” mean “nonpublic personal information” as defined in 
the privacy provisions of Title V of the GLBA. We further understand that the term “customer” 
means any individual and includes any individual who applies for or obtains a financial service 
or product. 


























